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Warning against Tri Capital Management 
 

Tri Capital Management is not authorised by Finansinspektionen (the 

Swedish Financial Supervisory Authority) and is therefore not entitled to 

provide financial services.  

 

Tri Capital Management has a website (www.tricapitalmgmt.com ) where 

the company gives the following address: . 401 North Tryon Street,  

10th Floor, Charlotte, North Carolina, 28202 - USA. 

 

Tri Capital Management representatives contact investors in Sweden and 

abroad by telephone and offer to buy their holdings in an OTC company. 

However, the investor must first pay a fee in advance, a “Restriction Fee 

per Share”. This is an advance fee fraud scheme. 

 

For further information please call + 46 8 787 80 00, Finansinspektionen,  

Sweden or see www.fi.se/warning. 
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